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Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee — 

 

Oregon police should not be able to use area-impact chemical munitions on our 

citizens. Please join me in opposing HB 4131, which rolls back crucial protections just 

enacted in HB 2928 last year. I work in downtown Portland and have a personal and 

family history of lung problems. The kind of indiscriminate mass gassing we saw in 

2020 is utterly unacceptable in my working environment. Help us keep the whole 

community safe and reject this bill. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Bear Wilner-Nugent 


